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March 20, 2025 
Dear Westbridge Parents, 

 
As we end the School Year 2024-2025, we invite your son to learn in a special way this summer. 

Westbridge has lined up several activities that will help your son sharpen his skills while enjoying a productive 
vacation time this summer. Here are his options: 

 
ACTIVITY Age Group Fee Date Time 

1. Reading Starters 5-8 yrs. old P 4000   April 21 - May 6 (Daily) 8:30 – 9:30 am 
2. Math Whiz Primary 6-8 yrs. old P 4000  April 21 - May 6 (Daily) TBA 
3. MathWhiz Intermediate 9-12 yrs. old P 4000  April 21 - May 6 (Daily) TBA 
4. Filipino Ako! Intermediate 9-12 yrs. old P 4000      April 21 - May 6 (Daily) TBA 
5. Filipino Ako! High School 13-15 yrs old P 4000      April 21 – May 6 (Daily) TBA 
5. Roboprime Primary 9-12 yrs old   P4000      April 21 – May 6 (Daily) 8:30 - 9:30 am 
6. Robojuno Intermediate 13-15 yrs old   P4000 April 21 – May 6 (Daily) 10:00-11:00am 

 
Note: No sessions on May 1 and 2  

 
The venue for all these activities will be in Westbridge School and the specific time schedule for some of 

the activities will be determined depending on the number of interested participants.  
 

You can make the reservations for your son by contacting the school’s business office (320-7442/ 5000-
200) on or before March 31. 

 
 We also encourage your son to spend time reading good books during the summer months. Our 
past graduates have shared that avid readers tend to excel in entrance exams for universities. This 
success is attributed to stronger comprehension skills, a broader vocabulary, and improved focus during 
written examinations. Aside from the activities above, we are sending you a reading list which can easily 
be bought from the bookstores.   
  

Thank you and have a great and productive summer. 
 
 

          Very Truly yours, 

 
          Dennis Adolacion 
          Executive Director 
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